
From: Andrew Webb [mailto:AWebb@litronic.com]


Sent: Monday, April 11, 2005 12:30 PM


To: FN-OMB-Eauth


Subject: Comment on "Draft Department and Agency Implementation


Guidance for HSPD 12"


Attention: Ms. Michele Courtney.


I find the guidance for the "Transition Card Interfaces" of 800-73 to


be vague.


Will use of the interim transitional phase (Pages 8-16 of 800-73)


satisfy the Technical requirements required by October 2006?


best regards,


Andrew Webb


[mailto:AWebb@litronic.com]

